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No. KITS/Acad/Circular/2022/084                                               Date: 21.04.2022 

 

CIRCULAR  
 

SUB: NBA - COMPLIANCE VISIT TO OUR INSTITUTE ON 22nd APRIL, 2022- AAC 
MEMBERS ARE REQUESTED TO REPORT TO DUTIES AT 8.45AM IN SJSH-
Reg 

 
Ref-1: Email from NBA - Further accreditation of the UG Engineering programs in Tier I – 

Compliance Visit, dated 04.04.2022. 
*** 

  The NBA, New Delhi has constituted an Expert Committee for re-accreditation of the UG 

Engineering programs in Tier I to Kakatiya Institute of Technology & Science, Warangal, 

Telangana - 506015, vide Ref-1 cited.  The Expert Committee will visit our institute on 22nd April, 

2022 (Friday).   

 In this regard, all the AAC members, Head, Centre for I2RE, Prof. i/c Honours/ Minor, 

Prof i/c OBE, TPO, Faculty i/c UG and Faculty i/c PG are requested to be present in SJSH at 

8.45 am. 

   

 
Dean, Academic Affairs 
 

To, 
 
1. All the AAC Members with a request to be present in committee hall at 8.45 am.  

 
Copy to: 
 
1. The Secretary & Correspondent Sir 

2. The Principal 

3. The CoE 

4. The AO 

5. Head, Centre for I2RE, Prof. i/c Honours/ Minor, Prof i/c OBE, TPO,  

6. Faculty i/c UG and Faculty i/c PG  

7. TPO 

 
 


